
 

 

 

Thursday, September 24, 2020 

 

 

Honourable Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua  
and Members of Council of the City of Vaughan 
 

 

With respect, I present to you the Office of the Integrity Commissioner and Lobbyist 

Registrar Annual Report 2019 which covers the period from January 1, 2019 to June 20, 

2020. 

Sincerely, 

 

Suzanne Craig 
Integrity Commissioner and Lobbyist Registry 

 


